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Welcome, hope you had a wonderful

summer!

This term we will be learning about ‘Wild Woodlands’, exploring the geography

of the United Kingdom in World Learning and looking at Living Things and Their

Habitats in Science. We will also be exploring Emotions and Feelings in our PSHE

learning and will link our learning with the Zones of Regulation model and EHCP

targets. To support our learning, we will be looking at ‘Little Red Riding Hood’,

‘Hansel and Gretel’ and ‘The Gruffalo’ in our Literacy lessons as well.




